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PSAT results were distributed to all juniors, sophomores and freshmen on Friday during homeroom. Please 

ensure that your son shares the results with you. The purpose of the PSAT is to promote preparation for the 

SAT, generally taken in the second semester of the junior year and first semester of the senior year. SAT 

scores are a vital component of the college admissions process. The Junior Advisory program will review the 

SAT. We will discuss the PSAT results at our meeting for parents of sophomores on January 13th, and at our 

meeting for parents of freshmen on February 12th. Please keep these results for reference and test preparation. 

Sophomores and freshmen will be meeting individually with their counselor to review these results. If you 

have any questions regarding the test scores please contact your sonôs counselor. You might also reference 

www.collegeboard.org/quickstart, using your access code on the results form.  
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